
 

 

 

SAHRA Information – Feb 21 2019 
 

 

Alert! 

 
A SAHRA member wrote to us today asking that we alert the neighbourhood that at around 5:00 am 

Tuesday, Feb 19
th

  there were 2 males walking down Elm Rd towards Felbrigg going from vehicle to 

vehicle trying to open doors.  Their security company sent them footage of the brazen attempts.   

 

Please remember to not leave anything in your car and to lock your car doors. 

 

If you see any questionable activity, please report it to 32 Division (416-808-3200).    

 

 

 

SAHRA’s Annual General Meeting 

This year’s Annual General Meeting will be special!  Aside from the routine business meeting, we will 

have special speakers to address our Members. 

 

 The Toronto Police Service will be present to talk with us about 

Crime statistics and prevention techniques in our Neighbourhood 
 

 Councillor Mike Colle will speak to us on Work In Progress and 

Important Issues since his start as our Councillor in Dec, 2018 

 
Please plan on joining us for this Community Session! 

 

Date:                     Wednesday April 3, 2019 
Time:                     7:00 – 9:00 pm 

Location:              Armour Heights Presbyterian Church, 105 Wilson Ave 

 


